
 
Sent: Sunday, 5 July 2015 11:29 AM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Fit for the Future Proposals: City of Sydney 
 
Dear IPART 
 
Our family greatly prefers not to have the City merged with other Councils - Waverely Botany Randwick 
Woollahra. 
 
We feel that  in such a large grouping 

• our issues and those of our neighbours would not be attended to 
• large corporates would have a greater voice than individual households 
• we would have less control over our rates and their increases 
• the inevitable staff decreases would reduce our access to Councillors 

 
We think our Waverley Council is able to stand on its own sustainably. 
 
Please do not publish our names and contact details with this submission. I wish to remain anonymous. 
 
Kind Regards 
 


